Chapel Creek Homeowners Association

P.O. Box 585, New Albany, Indiana. 47151
www.mychapelcreek.com
chapelcreekhomes@gmail.com

March 1, 2023

PLEASE READ
NOTICE OF PARKING REQUIREMENTS_REVISION #4
Dear Chapel Creek Homeowner,

The CCHA Board hopes this letter finds all of you well.  As always, thank you to all who are working to comply with our Restrictions and Protective Covenants (the covenants), to include the parking requirements.  

Enclosed you will find a document titled “Covenant Compliance_Complying with Parking Requirements.”  It is the fourth version to be released.  (Original released in 2010, version #2 released in 2018, version #3 released in 2021.)  The reasons for issuing this fourth version are to 1) remind homeowners of the parking requirements, 2) clarify wording, and 3) make some revisions to the actions to be taken when parking violations are identified.  To allow time for homeowners to review and ask questions about the process for addressing parking violations, this version will become effective April 1, 2023.  (NOTE:  There are no changes to the parking requirements.  They are the same as they have been since the development of the subdivision.  The changes are only to the process for addressing the violations.) 
On the website, you will also find a document titled Parking Frequently Asked Questions (Parking FAQs).  In this document, we have attempted to address common questions we’ve received about parking over the years.  

If you have questions after reviewing the enclosure and the Parking FAQs, please contact the Board via the website at www.mychapelcreek.com, via email at chapelcreekhomes@gmail.com, or via postal mail at CCHA, P.O. Box 585, New Albany, Indiana 47151.  

Sincerely,

The Chapel Creek Board
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